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IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M880317A 

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secre 1 

SUBJECT: BRIEFING ON STATUS OF TMJj2, 2:00 P.H., 
THURSDAY, ~~RCH 17, 19RS, CO~~ISSIONERS' 
CONFEREI~CE ROOM, D.C. OFFICE (OPEN TO PUBI.:C 
AT'rt:NDANCE) 

The Corrmission was briefed by General Public Utilities (GPU) 
and General Public Utilities Nuclear (GPUN) on the status o! 
the cleanup program of the Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating 
Station, Unit 2. 

Presentations by the licen~ee were made by: 

- William G. ¥uhns 
Chairman of the Board and 
CEO of GPU 

- Phillip R. Clark, President 
GPUN corporation 

- Edwin E. Kintner 
Executive Vice President of GP~N Corpora t 1on 

- Frar.klin R. Standerfer 
Director and Vice President, THI-2 

- Robert Q. Marston, Chairman 
'i'HI-2 Safety Advisory Board 

The Commission placed no requirements on the staf~ ~t ~his 
briefing. 
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